
Guru Nanak Sikh Academy 

Post 16 – Sixth Form Admission 

Year 11 into Year 12 

September 2024 

 

Thursday 19th October 2023 

 

Internal Applications  -  Year 11 Students of Guru Nanak Sikh Academy 

 

For our internal students, as per last year we will host an Exhibition in our school, as 

follows.  

 

1:20pm to 2.05pm Presentation in the Sports Hall (Year 11 Students Only)  

2:05pm to 2:50pm  Subjects Exhibition in the Sports Hall  

 

3:00pm to 3:30pm  Subjects Exhibition in the Sports Hall 

3:30pm to 4:00pm   Presentation in the Sports Hall for  

Year 11 Students and their Parents  

and External Applicants 

 

The Year 11 students are invited in the Multi-Purpose Room for a presentation on 

admissions procedure and advice on how to make an application for Sixth Form.  

 

Followed by meeting with the Subject Teachers in the Sports Hall and collecting 

information on the subjects the students are interested in pursuing their post 16 

education. The subject ambassadors will be there to share their knowledge with you.  

 

We will have a Careers representative giving their expert advice and answer any 

careers related queries.  

 

We will also have representatives from various universities and colleges on site to 

advise students on higher education and university life.  

 

We will have information on the GNSA Seva (selfless service) stall of students 

performing duties around the school, in charity events, reading with the Primary 

School pupils, and much more.  

 

The Sixth Form Events stall will display information on the past events we have held 

for the Sixth Form students.  

 

External Applications – Students from other schools  

 

Year 11 into Year 12 Sixth Form Admission - September 2024 

 

3:00pm to 3:30pm  Subjects Exhibition in the Sports Hall 

3:30pm to 4:00pm   Presentation in the Sports Hall for  

Year 11 Students and their Parents  

and External Applicants 

 



 

Applications are welcomed from students of other schools for a place in our Sixth 

Form.  

 

An online ‘Expression of Interest’ Form and Supplementary Information Form can be 

downloaded from our website.  Both forms, together with any other documentation 

as requested, should be completed and returned to Sixth Form Admission, Guru 

Nanak Sikh Academy, Springfield Road, Hayes. UB4 0LT by Recorded Delivery or 

via email sixthform@gnsa.co.uk.  We would ask you to retain the Recorded Delivery 

receipt safely should it be required at a late date as proof of sending your application 

form.  

 

It is advisable to read the admission Policy and view the Subject Entry Requirement 

list before completing the Application Form.  

 

We would be happy to arrange a tour of our Academy should the student and/or with 

their parents wish to visit us personally.  Please contact us via 

sixthform@gnsa.co.uk. 
 

Admission Application Process 

For Internal and External Students 

GNSA Year 11 students must complete the 
Online Google ‘Expression of Interest’ Form to 
indicate their interest in applying for an admission 
place for our Sixth Form by  
 
External Applicants - students of other schools 
must complete the Expression of Interest Form and 
Supplementary Information Form and submit via 
email to sixthform@gnsa.co.uk or by post to Sixth 
Form Admission, Guru Nanak Sikh Academy, 
Springfield Road, Hayes. UB4 0LT  by  
 
The forms can be downloaded from our website 
https://www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk   
Post 16 > Parents and Community > Admissions  
 

Tuesday 19th October 2023 
3:00pm  
 
 
 
Tuesday 19th October 2023 
3:00pm 

Conditional Offer Letter issued  March 2024 
 

GCSE Results Day and Enrolment Day Thursday 22nd August 2024 
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